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I was made aware of this comment period as a member of Westminster Presbyterian
Church in Minneapolis. I am concerned that the HERC facility is going to have a longer
run than necessary�it's emissions continuing to affect the surrounding communities
adversely. The percentage waste reduction goal of 5% by 2042 seems strangely low:
why not speed up that effort so we can take the HERC facility offline sooner? In
reading the plan, it seems there is inertia in achieving an environmentally-sound
solution; given air quality issues this summer overall, it is in the region's best interest
to work more rapidly toward a cleaner waste handling/reduction effort.


